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I am writing to ask that you oppose SB 210.  Oregon's Vote by Mail system has been 

shown to be safe and secure with very little fraud. It makes the democratic voting 

process more accessible and ensures that more Oregonian's are able to vote and 

have their voices heard as part of the democratic system.  Please preserve Vote by 

Mail.  


